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June 25, 2020 
 
Via E-Mail: dfisher@saccityta.com 
 
David Fisher 
President 
Sacramento City Teachers Association 
5300 Elvas Avenue 
Sacramento, CA 95819 
 
Re: Successor Contract Negotiations 
 
Dear Mr. Fisher: 
 
This letter follows the email from SCTA Executive Director John Borsos on June 19, 
2020 regarding successor contract negotiations. As you know, we previously offered 
June 24 and 26, 2020 to meet to continue this important work and for the District to 
respond to the proposals that you presented to the District’s team at our negotiations 
session on June 9, 2020, and to receive SCTA’s responses to the District’s proposals 
shared with SCTA between August and December 2019.  

While we understand that SCTA’s negotiations team is unavailable on the two dates 
proposed by the District, we would like to schedule another date for our respective 
bargaining teams to continue successor contract negotiations. Please let me know by 
Monday, June 29, 2020, if SCTA is available to meet for successor contract negotiations 
on Thursday, July 2, 2020. Our team is available to meet beginning at 2:30 p.m. if the 
SCTA team is also available to meet at that time.     

The District continues to believe that together, with SCTA and our other labor partners, 
and through the collective bargaining process, solutions to our budget challenges that are 
acceptable for the District and our employees will be identified and agreed to, thereby 
allowing the District and its employees to continue the shared goal of enhancing 
educational opportunities for all students.   

Sincerely, 
  
 
 
Jorge A. Aguilar 
Superintendent 
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